
 

  

  

Announcement 

FACULTY OF AGRICULTURAL SCIENCES   

CAREER PROMOTION PROGRAM FOR INTERNATIONAL FEMALE POSTDOCS 

Welcome to the Community 

      NEW CALL 2019  
 

You are an international female Postdoc and are currently working or will soon work at the 

University of Göttingen. 

 
The Welcome to the Community qualification program promotes your career development by 
offering you various workshops and training that expand your knowledge of the  German academic 
system, (non-) verbal communication, networking, intercultural specifics and a consideration of 
issues that still need to be adressed. 
This program improves career development in a structured way. It combines workshops and training 
from well-known teachers and experts in their fields. 
 

Target group 

The program is open to all international female Postdocs of the University of Göttingen.  

Requirements 
The program begins on December 4, 2019 with a required kick-off workshop. 
Active participation is mandatory. Your supervisor supports your participation and grants you leave 
from work on these days. 
The program is free of charge.  

Please note: The workshops are offered in English. 

Workshops 

German Academic Culture   December 4  

Selfempowerment    February 3 and 4  

Intercultural Communication Training  March 27 

 Application 

If you are interested, you can apply by handing in the following documents: 

1. Letter setting out your motivation for participation 

2. Curriculum vitae 

 Applications must be submitted in electronic form only (by e-mail) until November 27, 2019. 

Contact: 

nina.haerter@agr.uni-goettingen.de    

Faculty of Agricultural Sciences, Büsgenweg 5, 37077 Göttingen 

 


